
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FLORISSANT 
 

Public Hearing for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)  

Annual Action Plan FY 2025 

 

Florissant Government Building    

955 rue St. Francois 

Florissant, Missouri 63031  

July 14, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing 

will be held on Monday, July 14, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at  

Florissant Council Chambers, 955 rue St Francois, concerning the 

Fiscal Year 2025 Annual Action Plan for the Florissant 

Community Development Block Grant Program.  
 

A draft of the plan will be available for review on the City’s website or the Florissant 
Community Development Office (314) 839-7680. A 30-day comment period will start on 
July 15, 2025 and will end at 5 p.m. on Friday, August 15, 2025. All written comments 
concerning this report during that time frame may be submitted to the Community 
Development Office at the above referenced address or to CDdirector@florissantmo.com.   
 

Anyone who needs assistance or auxiliary aids for the meeting should contact Trisha Crow at 

(314) 839-7680 At least 24 hours before the meeting. 

 

Posted this 25th day of June, 2025 

 

 

              

       Trisha Crow, Director 

Housing & Community Development 

       314.839.7680 

mailto:CDdirector@florissantmo.com

